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Town of Swampscott, Hadley Elementary School

Swampscott School Building Committee Meeting #37

Date & Time: 7:30AM on June 10, 2014

Location: Swampscott Middle School

Attended

Swampscott School Building Committee (SSBC): Joseph Crimmins, SSBC Chair (JC)
Thomas Younger, Town Administrator (TY)
Glenn Paster, Communication & Marketing Professional (GP)
Carin Marshall, School Committee Member (CM)
Gregory D’Antona, Finance Committee (GD)
Pam Angelakis, Assistant Superintendent (PA)
Garrett Baker, Member, MCPPO Certified (GB)
Laurier Beaupre, Ex. Officio (LB)

Hill International (Hill): Inger Hamre-Foley (IF)

Mount Vernon Group Architects (MVG): Al Cuevas (AC)

Marshall Gary (MG) Ben Gary (BG)

The purpose of the meeting is to move the Hadley Elementary School Project forward.

.
Outreach
SBC confirmed that the next public forum will be held next Tuesday, June 17th at the High School. MVG will check to see if their
Educational Planner, Frank Locker is available to attend. The SBC would like to print a double sided one page handout for
future use for informational purposes only, as many have been approached with the same questions about the facts on the
project. SBC to present the project to the Town’s Selectmen at their next meeting, as well as the Capital Improvement
Committee on June 23rd.

MSBA
The MSBA announced last week that they had revised the draft Total Project Budget reflecting the updated policy for
Reimbursable Construction Cost for New Construction of $287 per square foot of eligible construction.

Next Meeting:
The next School Building Committee is TBD.


